

World Vision House
Opal Drive
Fox Milne
Milton Keynes
MK | 5 0ZR

Tel: +44(0) | 908 84 | 0 | 0 Fax: +44(0) | 908 84 | 0 0 | Email: info@worldvision.org.uk

7 January 2020

António Guterres Secretary General United Nations New York NY 10017 USA

Dear Secretary-General Guterres

I am pleased to confirm that World Vision UK supports the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and the prevention of corruption. This commitment expresses our intention to advance these principles within our sphere of influence. We will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

World Vision UK will take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where appropriate and feasible. These include:

- taking part in the UNGC UK network,
- supporting Global Compact Initiatives,
- and engaging in partnership projects.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the submission of a Community on Engagement (CoE) that describes our organisations efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engagement with Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the UN Global Compact and every two years thereafter in accordance with the CoE policy.

Yours sincerely

Tim Pilkington

Chief Executive Officer

World Vision UK